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The purpose of this communication is to convey my objections to establishing ‘Low Intensity Camping' land use in
Mendocino County. The very nature of the activity of camping precludes this activity from being a safe land use in
unincorporated areas where policing and fire services are inadequate. Allowing persons to camp where services (like
adequate sewer and policing) are not provided is risky at best, and could be devastating. Public nucience due to
tresspassing and increased noise for residents seems a minor issue, but reason enough not to mix this land use in
residential areas.

I live in the Inglenook area along coastal Mendocino County. We have had both transient and trailer campers in our
area. The trailer campers brought trash and noise. The transient campers fouled the creek and started a brush fire
within yards of a residence.

No to ‘Low Intensity Camping’. Yes to the expansion to existing camping areas where there are adequate water,
sewer, fire and police services.

Christine Schomer
Fort Bragg (Inglenook)
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